
Dear Sir, 

200;\ FOSHAY-TOWER 

MINNEAPOLIS 2, MINNESOTA 
F'E6•3338 

November 19, 1960 

Referring to my letter of October 5, 1960, 
I have thA honour to inf'orm you that I have now 
returned to Minneapolis from my vacation, and I 
have today taken charge of the Consulate General. 

I remain, 

Sincerely yours, 

If /Sizui a::( 
Th. Siqveland 
Consul General for Norway 
and Dean of the Consular Corps 

Honourable Jqseph L. Donovan 
Secretary of the State of ,the 
State of Minnesota 
The State Capitol 
St. Paul l, Minn. 


